
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/15/2020 04:57:48 PM

To:  G.C. Walch <gwalch100@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: case no. ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear G.C.,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, May 15, 2020 at 3:28 PM G.C. Walch <gwalch100@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen,
 
I am writing to you regarding the colossal project now being considered in Hollywood, near the Capital
Building.   See Case # in my subject line.
 
I urge you and the city to not allow this project to go forth.   I’ve been living in Beachwood Canyon for
almost twenty years.  I’ve seen our neighborhood sustain enormous impact from too many residents, too
much traffic.   The roads are already fully congested.   Many of us who live in Hollywood, live in a fire
brush area.   We are dependent on fire engines to make it up our small streets quickly.   This will not be
possible with the additional traffic that this colossal project will create.   It’s not safe to add more people
and more cars to an area that this highly vulnerable to fire.
 
I urge you to disapprove the development of the proposed project because it will put enormous, and
unsustainable pressure on the resources in Hollywood.  
 
There is a limit to what Hollywood can sustain safely.   This project will jeopardize the safety of its current
residents.  
I imagine there is enormous pressure on you and the city – through lobbyists and cronies – to approve this
project.
 
Please, please resist.   We must keep Hollywood safe.  
 
Thank you.   And feel to contact me if I can add further.
 
G.C. Walch
6220 Rodgerton Drive
90068

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
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